

UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT OFFICE OF NAVAJO AND HOPI INDIAN RELOCATION

Christopher J. Bavasi Executive Director

August 12, 2019

Frank L. Milstead, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix AZ 85005-6638

RE: Renewal of Lease, Contract No. 1997-266-R3

Dear Director Milstead,

As requested in your letter of July 18, 2019 the Office of Navajo and Hopi Indian Relocation acting as Lessor on the lease of 10/6/1997 extends the term of the lease for an additional year.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

Scott Kuhr

ONHIR Land Management Specialist



UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT OFFICE OF NAVAJO AND HOPI INDIAN RELOCATION

Christopher J. Bavasi Executive Director

September 5, 2018

Arizona Department of Public Safety Attn: Debra Bonar P O Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

RE: Lease Renewal

Dear Ms. Bonar,

As requested in your letter of 8-3-18 the Office of Navajo Hopi Indian Relocation acting as the Lessor on the lease of 10/6/1997 extends the term of the lease for an additional year.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Scott Kuhr

Sincerely

Land Management Specialist



MARK BRNOVICH ATTORNEY GENERAL

OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL STATE GOVERNMENT DIVISION / TRANSPORTATION SECTION

DAWN NORTHUP
DIVISION CHIEF COUNSEL

ELI GOLOB ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL

INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT DETERMINATION

The Agreement between the Arizona Department of Public Safety and the Office of Navajo and Hopi Indian Relocation (DPS Contract No. 1997-266-R2) was reviewed pursuant to A.R.S. § 11-952, as amended, by the undersigned Assistant Attorney General. The Agreement is proper in form and within the powers and authority granted under the laws of the State of Arizona.

No opinion is expressed as to the authority of parties, other than the State of Arizona and its agencies, to enter into the Agreement.

DATE: August 15, 2018

MARK BRNOVICH Attorney General

ELI GOLOB

Assistant Attorney General

2/

PHX#7243361

ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY



2102 WEST ENCANTO BLVD. P.O. BOX 6638 PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85005-6638 (602) 223-2000

"Courteous Vigilance"

August 3, 2018

RECEIVED AND 30 2018

DPS Contract No. 1997-266-R2

Scott Kuhr, Chief FOIA Officer ONHIR P.O. Box KK Flagstaff, AZ 86002

Re: Notice of Request for Lease Renewal

Dear Lessor:

The Office of Navajo and Hopi Indian Relocation ("Lessor") leases a certain tract of land comprising of 0.83 acre, more or less located in Sanders Arizona to the Arizona Department of Public Safety, an Agency of the State of Arizona ("Lessee") as more particularly described in the lease dated October 6, 1997 ("Lease").

Pursuant to Lease Section I. <u>TERM</u>, Lessee shall have the option to renew this Lease on a year-to-year basis, for a maximum of four (4) one (1) year option periods.

The Arizona Department of Public Safety requests this 2nd of 4 options to renew this Lease, which expires on September 22, 2018, for a one (1) year period.

Sincerely,

Frank L. Milstead, Colonel

Director

Assistant Attorney General Approved as to Form



UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT OFFICE OF NAVAJO AND HOPI INDIAN RELOCATION

Christopher J. Bavasi Executive Director

October 4, 2017

Frank L. Milstead, Colonel Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix AZ 85005-6638

RE: Lease Renewal

Dear Colonel Milstead,

As requested in your letter of 9-8-2017 the Office of Navajo Hopi Indian Relocation acting as the Lessor on the lease of 10/6/1997 extends the term of the lease for an additional year.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

Scott Kuhr

Land Management Specialist